
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #177                               Tuesday, May 31, 2022 
 
 
IMPORTANT GRADUATION ANNOUNCEMENT FOR SENIORS: Graduation rehearsal for Thursday, June 2, has been changed from 
a start time of 7:30 AM to 9:30 AM.  It is IMPERATIVE that students show up ON TIME due to the late start. 
 
Student Drivers: Please be advised that as we near the end of the school year the parking lots are becoming very full. This is a 
reminder that all vehicles are required to have a parking permit and must park in their assigned parking lot. There will be no 
warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a 
parking violation. 
 
This is an important reminder to all students that only students with a purple elevator pass from the Healthroom are 
permitted to use the elevator. If you have any questions, please see the Healthroom. Thank you! 
 
A reminder to all students:  as the temperatures rise the dress code as published in your handbook remains the same.  YOUR 
ENTIRE TORSO MUST BE COVERED.  Crop tops and exposed stomachs are not permitted. Additionally, hats, hoodies, and all 
other non-religious head coverings need to remain off in class and within the hallways after 7:30 am.                      Administration 
 
Please see Schoology for an application for ABC Keystone's Summer Pre-Apprenticeship Program. This program runs from 
9 am – 2:30 pm, and takes place at their facility in Manheim off of 283, from June 27 until July 20. Through this program students 
earn credit towards a registered apprenticeship in the construction trades at ABC which leads to a journey level education and 
employment opportunities starting at approx. $45,000/year. Please reach out to Mrs. Ziegler with any questions! 
 
Students taking Advanced Anatomy and Physiology next year should see Mrs Noecker after school in room 219 TODAY, 5/31 to 
pick up textbooks and summer work. 
 
Attention any student taking AP Biology or IB Biology next year, please see Mrs. Myers in Room 216 any morning before school 
during the last week of school (5/31-6/3)! Thank you! 
 
Attention next year's AP Chemistry students:  The meetings to pick up summer homework and the textbook will be held today, 
5/31 at 7:00 AM and 2:30 PM in room 118.  AP Chemistry students must attend one meeting to get their summer materials. 
 
Attention students who are signed up to take AP Literature & Composition in the 2022-2023 school year: please look out for 
the Summer Assignment details that will be posted on Schoology. Those who do not wish to purchase their own copy of Khaled 
Hosseini's The Kite Runner should make arrangements to check out a copy of the novel from the library before the end of this 
school year. Students with any questions can reach out to either Mrs. Davis or Mrs. Broich.  
 
Manheim Township's IB program is excited to once again be offering a school sponsored Service Learning Trip to Peru in March 
of 2023! The total cost of the trip will be around $2,500 and focuses on service work in Peru's Sacred Valley. This trip is open to 
all Manheim Township High School students.  If interested, please reach out to Mrs. Sweeney (sweeneta@mtwp.net) for more 
information. All deposits are due by June 1st; spots are limited! 
 
UNDERCLASSMEN: Locker clean out will be Thursday, 6/2, during ADVISORY. Locker/combination information can be found in 
SAPPHIRE - STUDENT BACKPACK - STUDENT INFORMATION. 

• If you did NOT use your locker at all this year and the lock is still turned backwards – you do not need to do 
anything with your locker. 

• If you did use your locker and it is not cleaned out by June 3rd, items left in your locker will be donated.  Leave the 
door open with the lock locked on the hasp. 

 
Manheim Township Recreation and Park Planning Department is looking for 9 youth to be on the MT Youth Council starting in 
the Fall of 2022. Participants must be entering grades 7 through 12 for the 2022/2023 school year. Participants will take part in 
monthly meetings to discuss important topics of Manheim Township youth, develop leadership skills, engage in civic 
responsibilities, programming and much more. Information regarding this opportunity and requirements can be picked up in the 
main office of the High School. Deadline is TODAY, May 31, 2022. 
 

-see other side- 



Missing your water bottle, lunch box, gym bag, or coat? Please check the Lost and Found in the main lobby.  Smaller, more 
valuable items may be found in the main High School office. Please note that unclaimed items will be disposed of at the end of 
every month. 
 
Any student interested in running cross country at Manheim Township High School for the upcoming fall 2022 season please 
provide your name, grade level and contact information to Coach Stover at kstover@hershey.k12.pa.us. Those who ran on last 
year’s team do not need to reach out to Coach Stover at this time unless your contact information from last season has changed. 
 
Anyone interested in information about the boys’ soccer program please visit the athletics page and follow the link to sign up for 
all summer and tryouts information.  This is for all those who will be in grades 7-12 next fall. 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vglax 
1st Round PIAA State Tourn vs. 

Upper St. Clair 
H Journey Field 3:00   

Vblax 
1st Round PIAA State Tourn vs. 

Mt. Lebanon 
H Journey Field 5:00   

Vbase 
D3 Semi-Finals vs. 
Governor Mifflin 

A 
Griffiths Field, Cumru 

Elementary, Governor Mifflin 
4:30 2:05 2:25 

Vsoft 
D3 Semi-Finals vs. 
Central Dauphin 

A Central Dauphin HS 4:30 1:45 2:00 

 
 
 
 
 
 


